
BEFORETHE BOARDOF COUNTYCOMMISSIONERS
FOR MULTNOMAHCOUNTY,OREGON

ACTINGAS THE PUBLIC CONTRACTREVIEWBOARD

In the Matter of Exempting From Public )
Bidding a Contract with Portland General )
Electric Company and General Telephone of )
the Northwest for the Conversion of Street )
Lighting on 257th )

o R D E R
#88-126

The above entitled na t ter is before the Board of County Commissioners,
acting in its capacity as the Multnomah County Public Contract Review Board, to
review, pursuant to AR 10.110, a declaration of emergency for the conversion of
street li ghting from overhead to underground on S.E. 257th Street from Cherry
Park Road to Col umbi a Street by Portland General Electric Company and General
Telephone of the Northwest at a total cost of $6,670.05.

It appearing to the Board that the declaration of emergency, as it appears
in this order, is based upon the fact that Portland General Electric Company was
currently performing construction service in the loca tion that conversion of the
street lighting was to take place, coordination with General Telephone of the
Northwest had been effected, and the trenching excavation was conp le ted, The
DES Transportation Divi sion had budgeted the street li ghting and the opportuni ty
was available for an estimated $20,000 to $30,000 in cost savings. Action was
required by the Transportation Division prior to closing of the trenches.

It appearing to the Board that the declaration of emergency is in accord
wi th the requirements of the Multnomah County Public Contract Revi ew Board
Administrative Rules AR 10.110, and 30.010; it is, therefore,

ORDEREDthat the conversion of the electrical utilities be exempted fran the
requirement of public bidding.

Dated thi s 21st day of July , 1988.

LAURENCEKRESSEL, County Counsel
for Multnomah County, Oregon
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